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To prepare for the April 20th meeting with Selinda Brandon from the New York State
DEC, the Task Force met, via Zoom, to review all document comments submitted by the
agency.

Each comment was read and discussed by the group and revisions were made to many
of the identified sections or verbage based on the feedback. Other suggestions were
identified by the group as needing more information and/or consideration.

Wendy and Susan will make edits to the Task Force’s existing documents and share
those as printed drafts at the April 20th meeting.

A request will be made to Kerri Harrington, City Clerk, to help set up a live stream of the
April 20th meeting.

Betsy


